

THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 19 NOVEMBER 2021



JUNIOR CHOIR VIRTUAL CHOIR

Virtual Choir Sing Along

The Junior Choir has been working hard on Zoom each week continuing to improve their singing and ensemble skills. They were set the task to record themselves following a track so that we could create our first Virtual Choir project.

The students rose to the challenge and worked hard on learning their parts and then recording their parts. A snippet of the finished song is included below and I congratulate the students on their continued efforts.

Miss Simone Rapisarda

Secondary Teacher - Creative Arts

